
4th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you are well.

As you know, Archbishop Sentamu Academy has been led by Helen Dowds since the start of this academic

year. In a short time, Helen has done an excellent job and we were pleased that Ofsted reported positive

progress following its inspection of the school in November.

Helen has decided, due to personal circumstances, that she will leave the academy at the end of this

academic year and will move on to a new Principal role in September. I would like to congratulate Helen,

wish her well in her new job and thank her for the work she has done at Archbishop Sentamu Academy and

for the Trust as a whole.

I will of course ensure that you are kept updated on the recruitment process as it progresses.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours faithfully,

Helen Winn
Chief Executive Officer


